
         
 

National Health Authority (NHA) 
 

Dated: 01.04.2019 
RFP Cancellation Notice 

 
Request for Proposal (RFP) for “Selection of service providers for supply and 
application of vinyl film wrapping for train coaches” invited by NHA vide no. 

S.12014/16/2018-NHA, is hereby cancelled.  
All bidders who have submitted their bids in response to the said RFP are requested to 

collect their EMD/ Financial Bid documents by personally visiting the NHA’s 

office/undersigned.  

Bidders are requested to ensure that the representative, who is coming to collect the 

documents, is carrying a letter authorizing him/her to collect the documents on behalf of 

their organization. The letter must be on the organization letterhead. It must contain a 

specimen signature of the representative sent to collect bid documents along with other 

details such as tender no, date, and bidder’s name. 

 

                                                                                                             Sd/- 

                                                                                     General Manager (Administration) 

National Health Authority 


